
     Visual Arts Booster Meeting MInutes Dec 15, 2014

Attendees:	
  Cheryl	
  Smith,	
  Gep	
  Pond,	
  Brian	
  Hester,	
  Cynthia	
  Conrow

Treasurer's Report: Balance $22,026.03
class fee updates for teachers supplies
We are looking to better structure meeting schedules

Secretary Lisette Reynolds has resigned
Position is now open. 

Items Purchased:
2 digital cameras, lenses and equipment
SNAG Metal arts magazine/membership
Jewelry reference books
Approved items for purchase:
possibly need more money for external hard drive?
hot water heater/ temp regulator
anatomy skeleton - ordering in Dec

Donation: 12-15 easels and cash donations

Teacher Class Updates
Ms Conrad's students budget for the ceramics installations up for approval Jan

Scholastic - Jan 5th week, need parents to help prepare artwork Jan 5, 6, 7&8th
Gep drop off storage device to use for photographs of artwork.

Middle School Gallery Show at Mint Uptown STAR Gallery Dec 10 - Jan 25
Sending out Thank you's to Mint, Richa

VAB Website: Would like to buy a domain name cost $194/year
domain, ecommerce, 20 GB storage



Looking into Google.
Have details for Jan meeting - Cheryl

Bechtler/Mint field trip MS- select a date Jan 5th
for late Jan or beginning of Feb

Dark Room - inspection on hold until further notice

NAHS -Mr Hester main, Mrs Conrad support
In the process of registering

Outreach Update - Susan Donkle
Susan new Auditions Coordinator
Possible collaboration with BOB
Have a VA parent attend Open Houses as a resource

Savona Mill Reception  - Photo Book - Gep

Gallery Panels Make decisions about purchasing panels

Monthly Newsletter: Cheryl
Visual Arts Website http://nwsavisualarts.wix.com/nwsavisualarts#


